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Thank you to all who prayed with us about finding a 
house to buy.  The governor opened the possibility of 
looking at houses late in May and we found a place 
within a few days.  This was a miracle as houses had 
offers almost immediately when they came on the 
market.  The Lord had saved this house for us.  It is not 
where we were looking but is where the Lord has put 
us.  We can already see the advantages of being here in 
Albion.


Thank you so much to the great crew who came to help 
us move.  Pastor Larry and Judy Rolston came from 
Cowden Lake Bible Church.  And Pastors Brendan 
Holmquist and Jeff Dempsey came from Grove Bible 
Church along with Daniel Holmquist and Sarah Smith.  
What a blessing they were!  Debbie Price also brought 
lunch for the whole crew.


Please pray that we will have wisdom about future 
scheduling.  Dan’s ministry these days has been largely 
over the phone.  It is good to know that our Father was 
not taken by surprise and He is in charge of our lives.  
What a blessing to rest in Him.  He has given us time to 
work on some things in this house as we wait on Him.



THE NEW ADDRESS:


908 Luther Dr.


Albion, MI 49224


Our phone numbers are staying the same.


For the unreached,


Dan and Kathy Stokes



